
NHRA YOUTH AND EDUCATION SERVICES 
PROGRAM IS BACK! 

AT THE 2022 NHRA New England Nationals 

Friday June 3, 2022 

(Deadline to Register and Receive a Free 
Race Ticket is Wednesday, January 12, 

2022June 1st at 3:00 PM) 

Hello Educators, Parents, and Chaperones,  

I am very excited to invite you and your school to what will be one of the most 
rewarding educational programs of this school year. The NHRA Youth and Education 
Services Program makes its return to New England Dragway on Friday, June 3, 2022.  

 *For the first time in two years, the NHRA will host a live and in-person YES 
Program! Complete with a live presentation and a Midway with interactive 
displays.   

The 2022 NHRA Youth & Education Services Program is a FREE program that 
focuses on the importance of goals and continued education; additionally, it allows 
students to learn about and explore various career opportunities.  Students are 
presented with career, educational, and scholarship opportunities from our 
official  NHRA YES Program Partners: FORD, Dodge/Mopar, and Western Tech.  

All students, teachers, parents, and chaperones are invited to receive a free race 
ticket for the NHRA New England Nationals event held in Epping, New 
Hampshire at New England Dragway on Friday, June 3, 2022.   This ticket will 
give students the opportunity to observe the same real world scenarios 
discussed in the videos applied live and in person.  

*Please note that if you wish to receive a free NHRA Race 
ticket and attend in person, the deadline to Register is 
Wednesday, June 1st 2022 at 3:00 PM Eastern Time.   

*All Students, Teachers, Chaperones, Bus Drivers, Parents, 
Relatives, etc. that wish to attend need to each individually 



register prior to the deadline in order to receive a free ticket to 
the event.  

In order to sign up and attend the NHRA YES Program, simply go 
to www.nhra.com/yesprogramregistration.  You will then be prompted to the 
registration page with the same registration questions that you are accustomed to 
seeing in previous NHRA YES Program events.   

If you wish to attend the YES Program and receive a free Race ticket for Friday 
select: June 3 NHRA New England Nationals Epping, NH  

After you have registered to attend the NHRA YES Program in your area, you will then 
be eligible to receive a free race ticket to the NHRA New England Nationals held 
in Epping, New Hampshire at New England Dragway on Friday, June 3, 2022.  This 
ticket will be emailed to you on the week of the race.   

In addition, there is a series of supplemental videos released periodically covering 
various subject matter that will show students how S.T.E.M. (Science, Technology, 
Engineering, and Math) principles work in real world situations such as the Camping 
World Drag Racing Series.  So please keep an eye out for email alerts as those videos 
are released! You can enjoy those in the classroom or at home prior to the live event.    

We look forward to seeing you back at the racetrack when the NHRA returns to New 
England Dragway for the NHRA New England Nationals on Friday, June 3, 2022.  For 
more information please feel free to reach out to me directly.   

Thank You, 
 
John Baadilla 
  
Marketing Manager, Launch Motorsports Careers 
National Hot Rod Association 
O:626-250-2372 
C:562-455-9142 (PST) 
jbaadilla@nhra.com 
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